We’re asking for your time and talents once again for the upcoming “Shop the Market” event for our teachers!!
Every year we provide an assortment of homemade sweets from which the staff can choose to take home with them. As you can imagine this is a big undertaking and can’t be done without a lot of help from our wonderful parents!!

I know this is a crazy time of year for everyone, but I hope you can take a little time out to help our teachers enjoy the holiday season as well!!

WHAT WE NEED

We’re calling on all our talented bakers, pie and cookie makers, bread makers, nut roasters, pastry chefs…. ANYONE with the desire to use their culinary skills for a great cause.

DROP OFF

 Drop off is at the PTA workroom from 7:30 AM- 2:00 PM on Wednsday, December 16th.

If you are able and interested in bringing something, PLEASE let me know so that I can keep track of how many items we have. We hope to have a total of ___ items so that each staff member can take something home with them to enjoy at their leisure during the holiday season.

OTHER INFO

For this event, PTA will provide light snacks and refreshments that the staff can graze on while making their decisions on which items they will choose.
I would love to have 3-4 parent that can help me out from 2:00 PM- 3:30 PM…

Thank You for your help!!

Holly Dobson

LTE PTA Hospitlaity

Hdobson@austin.rr.com
243-7808 

